Dear Mr Tim Herbert

Senior Policy Advisor

Thank you for your response on behalf of Mr Kerry Shine MP, Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Minister Assisting the Premier in Western Queensland.
Mr Herbert I am sending you this information below as I continually sent it to every Queensland Politician’s Senior or otherwise Policy Advisor that speaks for elected MP’s.

This is not to impress to you to presume I am a smart or intelligent man, as I must be the complete opposite as most tell me I am wasting my time hoping the Labor party cares about the working class. 

At least with the Conservatives the so-called working class know where they stand! 
When the working class are blanked by all members of the Labor party that they have supported all their adult lives tell me where can they go?

Especially when I am talking about working class women and men being bullied, humiliated, and besieged to the point of contemplating suicide.

Numerous individuals having nervous breakdowns officially, as in ONE CASE the case of my wife Judith Tierney and Judith is my official carer can you imagine what that is like?

And this being deliberately caused by Catholic officials of a society of charlatans these highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive society officials walk all over there victims while every Qld Government Department lets them do it. 
These same highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive society officials that can bully and harass volunteers and paid staff, misappropriate and steal millions of dollars from the poor in their capacity as custodians of donated money to the Poor in Cairns. 

Queensland St Vincent de Paul Cairns administrator Maree Fell demanded an elderly volunteers to forge Maree Fell’s name on a work document to acquire goods from a shop, and when this elderly lady refused Maree Fell barked at her “If I tell you to do you will.” 

This is only one incident regarding these Catholic highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive society officials. And Maree Fell criminally verbally assaulted this elderly lady in front of witnesses Mr Tim Herbert Senior Policy Advisor.

This and numerous other crimes of abuse and stealing by these highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive society officials has already been reported to both the Qld past and present Premiers, reported to Qld police minister Judy Spence. Queensland police commissioner [s plural] -

Also to the Queensland Attorney - General and Minister for Justice Kerry Shine MP.

What the victims of these Catholic highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive society officials would like Mr Kerry Shine Qld Attorney-General and Minister for Justice to tell them personally is why they are not entitled to ANY JUSTICE in the covering up of these Catholics, because this is all this is truly about. 

If they were anyone but a Catholic society they would have been charged with numerous crimes. You Sir, know this, Mr Kerry Shine MP knows this.

England is a Protestant Country and will not cover up any crimes done by Catholics so the victims have their web page in England and they keep the world informed of the atrocities to the victims of these Catholic highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive St Vincent de Paul society officials.

So any one in the world can read the communication past and present between Queensland Government officials and public servants and the victims of these Catholic highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive St Vincent de Paul society officials Peter Maher - Jerry McAuliffe - Maree Fell - and John Campbell.

So even though our own Queensland government will not provide us victims justice in our own way we VICTIMS are getting some form of justice via the internet.
WHAT DOES THIS BELOW MEAN?

The St. Vincent De Paul Society Queensland is constituted as a body corporate established under the Religious Educational and Charitable Institutions Act of 1861 (Qld).  As such, the Society is not required to be registered as a charity under the Collections Act 1966.  Section 6 of the Collections Act provides that the requirement to register as a charity does not apply to any “religious denomination”.  

Does it mean these unaccountable Catholics can bully, humiliated, and besieged working class people to the point of them contemplating suicide? 

Does it mean they can bully, humiliated, and besieged working class people to the point of them having nervous breakdowns?

Does it mean they can slander donators and steal from donators, steal gym equipment belonging to the Australian Federal Police? 

Does it mean Catholic Jerry McAuliffe can send an email to society ceo Peter Maher confirming they are conspiring to falsify the minutes of a board of directors meeting involving the illegally giving away of A $130 MILLION DOLLARS ++ that now finances Ozcare a separate entity from St Vincent de Paul and returns nothing back to the poor in Cairns?

Judith Tierney has a PERSONAL copy of the memorandum of the four hour tele-conference she had between retired barrister Jack Williams and the Qld St Vincent de Paul State Council as she was a member of this State Council.

This tele-conference was demanded by retired barrister Jack Williams and he demanded the St Vincent de Paul Queensland State Council members send a letter of demand to Ozcare asking them to return all the money given away illegally and if they did not he would go public. 





FOR THE ATTENTION OF MR TIM HERBERT SENIOR POLICY ADVISOR 
If they can steal this amount of money from the people with no VOICE THE POOR THEY CAN GET AWAY WITH MURDER IN QUEENSLAND no Religious Educational and Charitable Institutions Act of 1861 (Qld) ).  As such, the Society is not required to be registered as a charity under the Collections Act 1966.  Section 6 of the Collections Act provides that the requirement to register as a charity does not apply to any “religious denomination”.  
THIS MEANS NOTHING AS WE IN AUSTRALIA FOLLOW ENGLISH COMMON LAW VIA WESTMINISTER.

AND THIS EXCUSE WOULD BE LAUGHED OUT OF ANY ENGLISH COURT IN ENGLAND AS WE VICTIMS HAVE BEEN INFORMED BY SILKS HELPING US.
AFTER READING OF THE ATROCITIES TO THE VICTIMS BEING BULLIED, HUMILIATED, AND BESIEGED TO THE POINT OF CONTEMPLATING SUICIDE BY THESE CATHOLIC HIGHLY UNETHICAL, ARROGANT AND PUBLICLY DECEPTIVE ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY OFFICIALS.
STRIKE 1.


A COPY FROM THE AUSTRALIAN NEWSPAPER 

26 MAY 2005                             

Vinnies' assets fear

Michael McKinnon                                                                  

St Vincent de Paul's Queensland branch is said to have illegally handed over more than $130 million in assets to a private company outside the charity's control. 

The society is seeking legal advice after retired Barrister Jack Williams, a St Vincent de Paul's member, questioned the legality of the 1996 deal to transfer the assets.

Society members were told at the time that putting its hostels, aged-care facilities and respite centres into a separate company would enable it to meet demands for “Greater professionalism in terms of accountability, efficiency and proper management”

“The new body, St Vincent's community services, was registered in January 1996. 

Its name was changed to Ozcare on July 1, 2003. 

Corporate documents show Ozcare had net assets of $118 million, cash reserves of $24 million and retained profits of $52 million June 30 last year. 

The society told the Australian yesterday it was not aware of any funds that had been returned to the main body. 

Mr. Williams called on Ozcare to return all cash to the society.

 “These assets were donated by generations of Queenslanders for charity, not to be held in some effectively private company with absolutely no links to the Society”.

He said “the transfer of assets in 1996 was definitely against the constitution of the Society and is therefore illegal- all of those assets and cash should be returned”

Brother Bill McMahon, former head of the society in the northern territory, said he had warned the society's national council after the 1996 deal that the transfer had occurred outside the powers of the state council. 

St Vincent de Paul society Queensland president Michael Mckeown said the issues raised by Mr. Williams were of “great concern” to the branch.       

 “It has been referred to the society's legal advisers who have been instructed to review this situation very carefully”, he said. 

“In this process, there will be issues that will be taken up with Ozcare and until those issues are pursued and raised with Ozcare it is inappropriate to make further comment at this particular time”.                                                                                                                                                                      An Ozcare spokesman said it was surprised by the allegations and unaware of any illegality about the transfer of assets. 

Ozcare chief executive Brian Lenz said he bad referred the issue to solicitors.




For the attention of Mr Tim Herbert Senior Policy Advisor 

Strike 2.         THIS IS ON THE INTERNET IN ENGLAND FOR MY FAMILIES PROTECTION!
THIS IS THE LETTER I SENT TO MY BROTHER IN LIVERPOOL ENGLAND ON SUNDAY 7 AUGUST 2005 INCASE ANYTHING HAPPENED TO ME THEN MY FAMILY WOULD BE OVER IN MINUTES. HE HAS THE ORIGINAL!

From:          jjls@bigpond.com 
Date:           Sunday, 7 august 2005 7:23 pm
To:              terry@stephouse.wanadoo.co.uk
subject:      Sunday

Hello dear brother, hope you are not bored with the computer yet. Not much to say only I have been barred from the gym by Jude’s crew's chief e-o. They want me out because I will not let them bully anymore people. 

Do you remember that lady friend of Scott and Jude’s that wanted to drive both of you around? Well she fronted up a while back, and told Jude and me -all the staff were calling her a lesbian. 

Jude told her to join a union and get a solicitor which, she did anyway to keep it short her union rep and the anti-crew said she could take them to the cleaners. 
Then she just vanished. The union and anti-crew said she was mad.             

What she was going to do was gas herself in her car; she had bought all the necessary pipes and tape needed. She came to tell Jude and me that is why she just let it go! 

Anyway Jude was appalled at herself for not picking up the signs so took her around to the anti-crew again they advised them both she had a legal claim after listening to jude. 
So one day I went to the gym and this stranger asked me who I was then said you had a registered letter telling you to keep away from the gym from the c e o. which I never did. 
So I go home rings this c e o up he said he sent me a registered letter telling me to keep out of the gym! 
I had promised Jude I would not go off at him so gave the phone to Jude - he told her I should have received this registered letter she said no registered letter has been sent to this house and what is he on about. 
He said when he was in Cairns he visited other gyms asking about me. Then told Jude the top Catholic board people that she was part of wanted me out.                                         
She then rang Brisbane where the president resides - he's also a volunteer and was told I King Hitted someone at a fight night because the decision did not go my way for my fighter. 
She said who told you, he said the c e o Peter Maher so they wanted me to stay away it was not good for the image of S V D P.
Then someone must have remembered their constitution no c e o can tell me to do anything he has no authority over volunteers he is responsible only for paid staff you see it’s a volunteers charity. 

Anyway later that day the Cairns parish chief Jerry Mcauliffe he was in with them and only he could officially stop me going but he would have to tell me face to face) rings Jude up and tells her “He is not vindictive and since Jimmy has been going to the gym and said he did not receive ANY LETTER he can still go to the gym”.

Jude said “Do you want to tell him”? 
“I would sooner you tell him” Mcauliffe said.                                     
Jude said “I will tell him then”. 

The Cairns parish chief (not the c e o) said it was not a registered letter but a letter sent by express mail.  
Jude said we received no letter of any description and surely a c e o knows the difference between a registered letter that you have to sign for and any other form of mail. 

He had sent no letter and was waiting for me to off at him.                                                                         

See Terry what they want to do is make the instructors falsify the numbers of indigenous kids using the gym so they can get money grants from the government - that they cannot get for white kids. 
And I have been telling them from the top down they will not do it. 

I told them idiots in Brisbane even if they get millions someone somewhere will find out and the instructors will cop it not them so stop asking them to falsify numbers. 

So this c e o thought I will get rid of him who he thinks he is.                                           

His first lie was telling everyone I king hitted anyone because if I would have I would kill them. 

Lee’s mate in the gym found out about what they were saying about me and went to every gym in town asking who it was said it. 
(This lad is a no rules fighter that I got a job in the gym for).                                   Well all of them said please let him know it’s not me. 

Then as the letter changed so did the story it seems I whacked a young boy months ago in the gym in front of every body as every one started panicking waiting for me to visit them. 

You may not know it but to work with kids you have to have a blue card from the police and government. 

Also I am certified as having CHRONIC P.T.S.D so they are trying to fit me up properly. 

Jude rang the Bishop up and is seeing him tomorrow morning to tell him why she resigned. 

She was supposed to be in Brisbane all this weekend as the St Vincent de Paul chief mental health consultant because these idiots gave away 130 million dollars worth of assets to a group that said they will look after it - this group changed the name to Ozcare then used the assets to build multi-million dollar aged care homes for the rich plus places no one knows about. 
The only way these clowns even found out about them was Jude was asked did she have her name on one of the luxury apartments. She informed Brisbane they all panicked - a barrister told the Australian newspaper St Vincent de Paul gave away 130 million dollars of donated money to a company and did not have any control over it  (because they are always crying poor) anyway these Ozcare directors made themselves life long directors with million dollar pensions. 

So St Vincent de Paul started to try and get the money back hence Jude’s involvement this weekend to ask the relevant questions. 

They still expected Jude to go to Brisbane after all they did to me. 

Some Catholic charity eh! 
Can give away 130 + million dollars and not know where it is - then telling the lads to falsify figures for government grants. 

You know the sad thing about all this is they will win I am just a fucking lunatic whose word means fuck all. 

Also the ones that always miss out are the poor and disadvantaged kids the people with no voice. 

Terry Jude had to scare these Christians they were opening weetabix boxes and putting two or four in plastic bags and handing them out to the hungry women who most probably were married to drunks who I suppose bashed them. 

Jude said to the big wigs in Brisbane it only takes one to say they were poisoned by someone handling the food and they are gone.
My finger is tired now so I will say goodnight.

It’s good having someone to tell this too. 

If you hear I have been whacked then you know who by.
Take care lad 

Jim.

 Let me know if you received this it is important.

This is good reading for people in the Northern Hemisphere 


Strike 3.

I James Victor Tierney conditionally donated to the Society of Queensland St Vincent de Paul all the equipment that went to make up the facility in Cairns called Vinnies Gym.

My conditionally donation of all this equipment was accepted by Society St Vincent de Paul Queensland State President Timothy O’Connor at a meeting held in my home 46 Oleander Street, Hollaways Beach Cairns.

Those present at this meeting were Society St Vincent de Paul Cairns diocesan president Judith Tierney, Timothy O’Connor Society Queensland State President and James Victor Tierney a volunteer of this Society.

The main condition with my donation was it was not to be turned into a commercial fitness centre as the people I donated my equipment too, to use could not afford to pay standard fitness centres fees. 

Also the clients I was intending to help were disadvantaged, the poor, the homeless, and mentally ill.





Society St Vincent de Paul Queensland State President Timothy O’Connor accepted all my conditions and they were to be compulsory while the Society was using my donated equipment as I requested. 

Timothy O’Connor is an honest and honourable man in his position as the Society Queensland St Vincent de Paul Queensland State President his response was “it will be a profit if we save one child from the streets.”

When the Society Queensland officials changed after Tim’s term of office expired. 
Tim tried to get an extension of his position because he wanted to be involved with Judith and me, and the Society’s International President General José Ramón Diaz-Torremocha.
Society’s International President General José Ramón Diaz-Torremocha asked Judith and me if we would consider taking MY PROJECT with him assisting internationally via the Society we both said yes we would.

The next appointed Society Queensland State President was Michael McKeown and he was made aware of my compulsory conditions with my donation.

Sadly for the Cairns disadvantaged Michael McKeown was just a puppet for the new General sectary or as he calls himself Peter Maher ceo.

Michael McKeown was caught up in the Society’s traditional mistress’s situations and retired well before his term had expired. We understand Michael McKeown was also caught with his head in the trough. And the society branch administrator on the Gold Coast was found to have stolen the conservative figure of $200, 000 dollars from the poor he had the same position as Cairns Maree Fell. 

I sneaked in this secret society through the back door as they thought my wife who was an excellent asset to them would be married to someone like them, a vicar or a VERY REFEREND man.

When they found out I despise corruption it was too late I had all the evidence I thought I required to jail these officials but I never considered the Queensland    politicians had not charged since Joh and Terry Lewis run Queensland and Queensland police.

Having mistresses I found was compulsory with these society head officials as they all had free social credit cards and it still goes on. 
So with Michael Mc Keown the Qld State President running for cover he left the pathological liar Peter Maher the new ceo in total charge with a new lackey called John Campbell that is a drunk and as I have said before a womaniser.

That did not stop me putting Mr Life’s Tough Peter Maher ceo on notice when I  emailed him to do something about all the bullying - that was the end of Vinnies Gym as far as this deceitful spiteful jealous man ceo Peter Maher was concerned.

The principal of res ipsa loquitur for sure.



For the attention of Mr Tim Herbert Senior Policy Advisor
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Doar Vs Wallace
“Thank you for your emall of 16 October 2007 concarning your amplaymant as a Depat
Manager for the Saciety of St Vincen de Paul. | have been requested to raply to you on
the Premier's behat.

The contents of your ltter hava bean noted.

his matter has been referred 1o the Honourabile John Mickel MP, Minister for Transpart,
rade, Employment and Incustial Relations for consideration and reply difect to you.

Pleas bie assured that Winister Mickel il give your correspondence his foll
consideration,

Again. thank you for bringing this matter o the Premiar' atention,

‘Stephen Beckett
Doputy Chief of Staff

Queensland
Government



 STRIKE 4.


St Vincent de Paul FAR NORTH DIOCESAN PRESIDENT Jerry McAuliffe was the spiteful Christian that Closed Vinnies Gym saying the Society “HAS NO MONEY” to keep Vinnies Gym Going! He closed it because JIM TIERNEY BLEW THE WHISTLE ON HIS AND OTHER SOCIETY OFFICIALS BULLYING AND STEALING



 he and these Catholic highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive St Vincent de Paul society officials Peter Maher - Jerry McAuliffe - Maree Fell - and John Campbell

Professor Brian Martin from Wollongong University started Whistleblowers Australia it was this courageous man that helped expose the Dr of death Patel that killed all them people in Queensland and would still be left doing this if not for Professor Brian Martin.

This is an accurate article he published on the WWW. That has brought down hundreds of corrupt politicians world wide. 
WRITING TO AUTHORITIES: IS IT WORTHWHILE?                                                                                                                                   BY - Professor Brian Martin

Whistleblowers have written many thousands of letters to politicians, government departments, ombudspeople and the like. 
Indeed, some individual whistleblowers have written hundreds of letters on their own. 
Is this a worthwhile method of getting results? 
Letters can be about corruption, dangers to the public or whatever the correspondent is concerned about. 
They can also be to protest against attacks on whistleblowers.                                                                                                                                                            Speaking to a politician face-to-face or by phone often can produce better results than a letter, though even in these cases a follow-up letter is useful.                                                                                                                                                     
But it can be quite difficult to actually get to speak to a politician. 
As well, a letter has the advantage of providing a permanent record. 
If you write a letter to the Prime Minister or some other Minister, it is normally referred to the relevant department. 
It is passed down the bureaucratic hierarchy to some public servant who is assigned the responsibility of drafting a reply. 
The draft is then passed back up the hierarchy, sometimes being modified on the way.                                                                                                                                                                                                      

It is quite unusual for a Minister to actually read a reply, even when his or her name goes at the bottom of the letter, which is not very often for "important" politicians.                                                                                                        
What you receive is a response from some public servant.                                                                                                              I talked to three public servants who gave me candid comments on how the system operates.                                                            
I’ll start with the most optimistic account.                                                                                                                                      Chris is a relatively new public servant who drafts replies to letters written to a leading minister. She is told by others to be as bland as possible. 
However, she prefers to be more conscientious. As well as finding out the other side of the story to that of the letter-writer, she sometimes will follow up the issue by ringing other departments to ensure that some action is taken.                                                                                                                For example, if the matter falls within the jurisdiction of a state government, she will write a note or ring relevant people to make sure they respond, instead of just writing back to the letter-writer to say that the matter is one for the state government.                                                                                                                                                                                She says that a small percentage of public servants go out of their way to help letter-writers, but most give perfunctory responses.                                                                                                                                                                   Chris recommends that letter-writers ask one or two specific questions.                                                                              For example, "Is the minister aware of x? What are you going to do about it? 
I’m looking forward to your answer." such direct questions are more difficult to wriggle out of.                                                                                                    
She also says that there is lots of shuffling of letters between departments to find the right place.                                       
Therefore, you should find out beforehand exactly who you should write to.                                                                           Also, send copies to other departments to make sure you are not fobbed off.                                                                          Chris also recommends sending copies to opposition ministers.                                                                                                 
THOMAS HAS YEARS OF EXPERIENCE IN A MAJOR GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT. HE SAYS THAT AN INDIVIDUAL PERSON'S COMPLAINT IS NORMALLY IGNORED OR DISMISSED.                                                                                                                                                        The department can stall by interpreting regulations differently, not responding, delaying through referral to committees, and a host of other methods. 
Public servants are trained in how to respond to protect current policy, in other words how to lie.                                                                                                                                                                   In Thomas’s view, writing letters will only have an impact if the writer represents a powerful force, such as a large number of people or prestigious figures such as judges, in which case writing may not be required anyway.                                                                                                                        The other time writing can have an impact is when potentially damaging disclosures might be made unless action is taken. Such disclosures could be made to the media.                                                                                                                                                                                                         According to Thomas, media coverage is detested by bureaucrats and is the best way to get action.                                              
It is a waste of time for a whistleblower just to write a letter, since the power of the whistleblower comes from publicity.                                                                                                                                                                                       Chris notes that when it comes to potentially damaging disclosures, contacting opposition politicians is sometimes effective.                                                                                                                                                                                          They want to embarrass the government, at least on some issues, especially through asking questions in parliament.  
Alan has an even more cynical view of writing letters. 
He believes that many letters from whistleblowers, even though sent to different departments, are referred to the same department where they are answered by the same person!                                                                                                                                                                                               This is quite possible since there are very detailed systems of numbering and tracking of letters. 
Thus, a whistleblower may have the illusion of contacting different authorities when actually being thwarted in the same way over and over.  
Alan would go even further to suggest that writing to the government provides a way for a small group of public servants to keep tabs on whistleblowers.                                                                                           The general message from these individuals, as well as others I’ve talked to, is that writing letters to government is largely a waste of time, though there are a few public servants and politicians who will do what they can for you. 
Far better is to circulate your letter at your workplace or send it to the local newspaper. 
Find out the name of the journalist who covers your area of concern and then ring up to talk to them.  
With a bit of direct distribution and media coverage, the government will find out about your concerns quickly enough.      

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Date:                    Monday, 15 may 2006 4:53 pm       COPY
To:                       police@ministerial.qld.gov.au 

Subject:               I do not have the time to play games

James Victor Tierney

 

jjls@bigpond.com 

 

Dear Minister Spence

 

$130 million + $24 million + $118 million + $52 million that’s $324 million and that is only the fnq svdp Qld poor that are being deprived.  

Over $ 200, 000 that is only the figure they are prepare to admit too was stolen from the gold coast by a St Vincent de Paul PAID Administrator.
God only knows how much from here in Cairns as Maree Fell being Cairns administrator will not let any society member see any financial statements even though the RULE and CONSTITUTION of this society states any member can see any financial statements. So why is Maree Fell so shy to let ANYONE SEE ANY FINANCIAL DOCUMENT? 

This society is a Voluntary Organisation that means IT MUST BE RUN AND SEEN TO BE RUNNING BY VOLUNTEERS not the other way round individuals on corporate salaries running VOLUNTEERS.

This is all on the WWW. That should cure them all. 

Madam I hate men that bully women -men that bash women -or men that rape women- or men that allow women to be bullied. 

I personal developed an anti-rape programme that i have been teaching women for years. 
In hospitals private schools and the maximum security jails in NSW.                              

I started them here in Cairns but that was stopped by corrupt St Vincent de Paul officials.                                                                                                                                                Just ask any of the women here in CAIRNS that had booked in to do them.

I do not teach this as a fitness class or a martial arts class or a self-defence class.                    A real anti-rape course that teaches women too look after them just a bit more than they did before. 

This was all arranged for all the girls in St Monica’s just ask them.

Minister all my wife and me have done all our lives is help people                                                          
I do not have the time to play mind games with bullies. 
My life in Liverpool England taught me to never drop my guard when dealing with officials that are corrupt.

I just let their ego do them in I do not have the time to play games with conceited stupid bullies. I gave you plenty of time to answer our queries, and for god sake madam I am helping kids stay away from drugs ect. 
So seeing that you just want a war with us we have asked your boss to get my equipment, to help these poor kids we do not have the time to play games. 
I do not have to lie when dealing with egomaniac clowns.                                     
Jim Tierney   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------From: Judith Tierney [mailto:jjls@bigpond.com] COPY
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2007 3:19 PM
To: Fraser Boyle
Subject: reply
Dear Sir

as i am not familiar with your holiday times here in Australia could you

please let me know if your office received my last email addressed to you.

thank you

 

 

from mr terence tierney

 

jjls@bigpond.com
 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Fraser Boyle was moved conveniently so a Mr Philj.Smart@disability.qld.gov.au could continue the cover up.

To Mr Phil Smart Dear Sir,

i cannot say in words how angry i am on seeing my brother

Jim Tierney.

 i decided to come over to Australia to see for myself what was going on.

i received information regarding conversations with Jim, his wife Judy with qld police inspector ian swan and female detective sergeant sheridan heaton.
the topics discussed have alarmed all Jim’s family in england. 

i sent an email to the qld police minister judy Spence who said

she did not know who i was talking about so could not respond to me. I asked her how many JAMES VICTOR TIERNEY’s lived in Cairns and had communicated to every qld labor champagne 

socialists politician.

we were so concerned over my brothers and his carer, his wife’s, health that I decided to see for my self and be able to inform the rest of jim’s family.

i know my brother very well and know that all the terrible things that have been said are disgusting.

the background that all my family come from including my other brother William will not allow these terrible slurs on our family name.

Jim has always from a lad himself helped the family i come from and any one that needed it he has always been that way.

he not only helped people he also donated equipment with conditions at his own expense to St Vincent de Paul that it was not used as a profit making enterprise. 

this equipment was removed rapidly from vinnes gym that took Jim several months to install which obliviously would have damaged this equipment by the idiots over here who said all this crap.  

his condition because of all this trouble is far worse than i could have imagined. as i said at the beginning of this email i am very angry about all this and I have told my other brother william that if this is covered up we will take this up with the european courts.

i am really sad myself about all this because i have always respected Australia as a just and great country and never thought anything like this could happen over here.

how wrong I was.

i have now seen with my own eyes since i have been in australia how you Australian government officials are playing games with my brother and his wife judy.

 i was with my brother james tierney and his wife judy yesterday when they sent via registered post enough evidence to Mr fraser boyle proving without any doubt all what my brother and his wife have said publicly is true.

i also have copies of all the terrible deeds done to my brother and his wife. 

i can not believe how a Catholic country like australia can allow people with mental health issues to be treated so cruelly.

after reading through numerous documents given to me by my brothers wife judy i am so angry at the way they both have been treated i have already started proceedings by personal barrister friends of james in Liverpool. 

you idiots think you are dealing with an ordinary man my brother is far from ordinary i have had barristers fighting to represent him here as we both use the Westminster law. He has saved so many of their children with his unique anti-rape experience some gained by three years in a australian maximum security prison. The rest as a colleague and fellow director of gary spiers between them they controlled the violence in the uk. 

we could not sleep again if we do not do everything within my other brother William and myself to stop this cruelly of my brother and his wife judy.

i do not expect to get a response from you but rest assured we will expose these individuals in England and europe cover up or not.                  

Mr Terence Tierney
In reply please quote: TR08/00233, 503141

                                   J/08/00663 & 00433


Mr Jim Tierney





Email:  jjls@bigpond.com

Dear Mr Tierney

Thank you for your recent correspondence concerning your issues with Mr John Campbell of St. Vincent De Paul Society Queensland.  The Honourable Kerry Shine MP, Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Minister Assisting the Premier in Western Queensland, has asked me to reply to you on his behalf.

The St. Vincent De Paul Society Queensland is constituted as a body corporate established under the Religious Educational and Charitable Institutions Act of 1861 (Qld).  As such, the Society is not required to be registered as a charity under the Collections Act 1966.  Section 6 of the Collections Act provides that the requirement to register as a charity does not apply to any “religious denomination”.  

As the issues you have raised fall within the ministerial responsibilities of the Honourable Judy Spence MP, Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Sport, a copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to Minister Spence for her consideration and direct reply to you.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Tim Herbert

Senior Policy Advisor

